1978 WL 207622 (S.C.A.G.)

Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina May 30, 1978

*1 Honorable Frank L. Roddey Member South Carolina Senate Box 129 Lancaster, South Carolina 29720

Dear Senator Roddey:

In response to your recent inquiry concerning a possible amendment in the law relating to membership on the South Carolina Commission on Higher Education, I am enclosing a letter dated March 7, 1978, and directed to Howard R. Boozer, Ph.D., Executive Director, Commission on Higher Education.

As noted in this letter, it is my opinion that if a new constitution of the Commission is made by statutory amendment, the present existing Commissioners would continue in office until a necessary majority of the new membership is selected and qualified to succeed them.

With best wishes, Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod Attorney General

1978 WL 207622 (S.C.A.G.)

End of Document

© 2017 Thomson Reuters. No claim to original U.S. Government Works.